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I believe Dublin Port should stay where it is and get more investment to increase capacity. There is a Deep sea
area accross from the port at the old CDL coal yards that could be developed as well as a cargo handling facility
to add some capacity. With modern cargo handling facilities surely there is a solution there. A smaller port
could also be developed elsewhere where some cargo can be sent. Building a mega port outside Dublin is pure
nonsense. That’s my view. I’m not an expert and this is only my uneducated opinion but I did look at the
subject in the 90’s when I was MD of Consolidated Holdings Ltd T/A CDL.
Regards
Noreen Hynes 




